Bulletin 1



To: All Competitors / Crew

From: Clerk of the Course

Number of Pages: 1 Attachments: 0

1 Scrutineering

Friday, September 22, 2023

Competitors have the option to do a shortened, shakedown only inspection on Friday, September 22. Anyone who's car isn't fully ready for tech (such as graphics package) can opt for a check of the safety items to be able to participate in shakedown. If a competitor only has the shakedown inspection performed, they must return during the window on Saturday to pass event scrutineering.

Brian Anderson

Clerk of the Course